
Subject: Re: Sidewalk in the hollywood media district
From: Carl Nelson
Date: 05/23/2016 08:34 AM
To: Ferris Wehbe
CC: "Lisa@mediadistrict.org" <Lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Kevin James <kevin.james@lacity.org>, "Bacsikin, Scott"
<Scott.Bacsikin@hdrinc.com>, Alice Kim <alice.kim@lacity.org>, Steve Chen <steven.chen@lacity.org>, Alfred Mata
<alfred.mata@lacity.org>

Ferris:

Yes...

Will schedule myself and a coworker to attend the Hollywood Media District PLUM Meeting...

Hearing the perspective on participative sidewalk repair from the private sector such as a BID, will help staff develop a
recommendation for policy that may or could help the parties meet mutual goals.

If you use google appointment for the PlUM meeting kindly forward an appointment to my attention... or, please reply with the
meeting details such that we can create an appointment over here.

Best to you and HMD,

Carl

On Fri, May 20, 2016 at 9:11 AM, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you Commissioner James!

Dear Carl,
I hope this message finds you well!
Can we meet up with you to discuss how we can collaborate on getting the sidewalks in the Hollywood Media District
repaired.

Our Plum Committee meets on Thursday June 2nd at 3 pm in the Hollywood area.

Can you make that meeting?

Cheers,

Ferris

On Thu, May 19, 2016 at 5:01 PM, Kevin James <kevin.james@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Ferris and Lisa:

I've spoken with Carl Nelson who is the project manager at the Bureau of Engineering for the City's Sidewalk Repair
Plan.

Needless to say, Carl is very interested in speaking with your BID about the possibility/process of partnering with you in
repairing the sidewalks in need of repair in your BID boundaries.

Carl's email address is carl.nelson@lacity.org

Carl's telephone number is 213-485-4474.

He is expecting to hear from you at your convenience.

Best,



Kevin

On Thu, May 19, 2016 at 8:46 AM, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Kevin,
We have a board meeting next week and would love to brief the group on progress.

Cheers,

Ferris 

On Saturday, May 14, 2016, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Kevin,
It was pleasure talking to you this afternoon.
As agreed this email is a reminder on looking at the possibility of making our BID area a pilot project for sidewalk
repairs.
 I have looped in Lisa Schechter, Executive Director, with this email.

Cheers,
Ferris 
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-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell

-- 
Kevin James, President
Board of Public Works
Kevin.James@lacity.org
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